
Michael Waaner

From:

	

Dan J. Alpert <dja@commlaw.tv >
Sent:

	

Monday, May 01, 2017 3:25 PM
To:

	

Michael Wagner
Subject:

	

RE: Waiver request

Michael:

I'm back.

Yes. KTSN-FM (note the slightly new call letters) and KCTI-FM are the parent stations. As to your other question, the
waiver request recites:

Sun Radio will establish a toll-free number that will permit residents of the station's service areas in general, and the
communities of license in pdrticular, to contact the Sun Radio headquarters without long-distance charges. Sun Radio
also will maintain copies of the local public inspection files of the stations at convenient locations in the communities of
license of the Stations where their contents will be accessible during regular business hours. Sun Radio also regularly
will send representatives tothe communities of license to meet with citizens and community leaders on a quarterly
basis to ascertain the needsand interests of the communities and the surrounding areas.

So Sun Radio's efforts to ascertain the needs and interests of the satellite communities will not be affected by the grant
ofthiswaiver.

Let me know if you need anything else.

An e-mail message from:
Dan J.Alpert
The Law Office of Dan J. Alpert
2120 N. 21st Rd.
Arlington, VA 22201

703-243-8690 (business)
703-539-5418 (fax)

(Please note: This is a message sent by an attorney. It is confidential. It may contain privileged attorney-client
communication or work prOduct intended only for the individual or entity named within the message. If you are not the
intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, any review, dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this message is prohibited. If this email message was received in error,it would
be appreciated if you would notify me by reply e-mail and delete the original message from your system. Thank you for
your cooperation.)

From: Michael Wagner [milto:Michael.Wagner@fcc.gov ]
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 10:36 AM


